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Sexual Health & Crisis Pregnancy Programme, 

4
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Deputy Donnelly 

Dail Eireann 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
stephen.donnelly@oireachtas.ie 
 
9th August 2019 

PQ ref 30512/19 

To ask the Minister for Health if the HSE has repeated the in depth general population 

survey on sexual health and crisis pregnancy to provide up-to-date data to support 

implementation. 

Dear Deputy Donnelly, 

The HSE Sexual Health Crisis Pregnancy Programme (SHCPP) is in the process of carrying 

out a scoping exercise to inform the commissioning of a general population survey on sexual 

health and crisis pregnancy, which will be conducted in 2020.  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
 

Maeve O’Brien 

Acting Programme Lead, Sexual Health & Crisis Pregnancy Programme  
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